
CITY OF NEWARK CONDUCTING COVID-19 TESTING FOR NEWARK RESIDENTS 
ONLY BEGINNING ON WEDNESDAY, MAY 6, FROM 9 A.M. TO 3 P.M., AT BRANCH 

BROOK PARK ROLLER SKATING RINK 

 

Drive-Up and Walk-Up testing options by appointment only for residents 

  

Newark, NJ-May 5, 2020—The City of Newark will be offering COVID-19 testing to 
Newark residents by appointment starting on Wednesday, May 6, from 9 a.m. to 3 
p.m., at the Branch Brook Park Roller Skating Rink, located at 7th and Clifton 
Avenues. Residents should enter through the Park Avenue entrance.  
  
The site will have drive-up and walk-up options and testing will be done by appointment 
only. Residents have to clear CDC requirements for testing during registration process. 
 

To schedule an appointment, residents should call: 973-988-5511. 
  
Residents scheduled for testing must wear a face covering, gloves, bring a valid ID, 
show proof of Newark residency (driver’s license, utility or phone bill), and have an 
insurance card with them. All insurances will be accepted, including Medicaid and 
Medicare. 
  
These efforts are part of Mayor Baraka’s comprehensive strategy for widespread testing 
and contact tracing. 
  
  
For more information, please contact the Press Information Office 
at: Pressoffice@ci.newark.nj.us 
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